South East Radio Group

PO Box 1103 Mount Gambier 5290

President: Peter Becker. VK5BE Secretary: Col Huon. VK5HCF



Reidy Park Centre - March 2024 report

The Reidy Park Centre management committee last met on February 26th.

Due to work commitments, I was unable to attend this meeting, but the main discussion centred around the proposed 50% increase in power charges from AGL.

The committee is currently now searching for a new energy retailer that will provide our energy needs at a more favourable rate.

The next meeting is scheduled for March 25th.

Peter VK5BE

Reidy Park Centre representative